
 
November 12, 2020 
 
NYFAB Hall of Fame 
Mark Irlbacher, Chmn. 
611 Walck Rd. 
North Tonawanda, New York 14120 
bowman8960@yahoo.com 
 
Dear NYFAB Members- 
We are coming to the end of the calendar year and nominations for possible induction into the NYFAB 
Hall of Fame must be submitted by December 31, 2020.  Please consider NYFAB Members who may be 
eligible for this honor in either the competitive or administrative category.  In order to be eligible the 
nominee must have a list of accomplishments in archery at the state level or above, whether that be by 
virtue of their having been a constant worker in administrative duties like NYFAB Board of Directors, 
workers at state (or above) tournaments and/or events or those who have won style championships at 
state level or above.  We need your Club or Area to send of list of all these accomplishments with as 
many specifics as possible like: they won the Female Freestyle Indoor State Championship in 2012, 2013, 
and 2014 plus the national championship in 2015, etc. OR they have been an active member of the state 
board of directors during the years 1998 through 2008, served as President of NYFAB in 1997 and 1998 
and served as tournament chairman for the outdoor state championship in1999 and 2000. Please 
submit the most comprehensive listing of your nominee’s accomplishments/resume along with a clear 
picture of the individual to me as soon as possible.  If you need help coordinating it, don’t hesitate to 
contact me. I’ll be glad to help you get it ready by the December 31 deadline. 
This past year the NYFAB Hall of Fame Committee also approved a “Second Honors” category for 
individuals who were previously inducted in one category (Admin or Comp) and have qualified for Hall of 
Fame Second Honors in the other. Eg- they have been inducted in the past in the Admin category, but 
also have a list of accomplishments for the Competition category.  Again, we need these resumes 
submitted by the Dec. 31 deadline.   
 
Voting for this year’s inductee in the Administrative and/or Competition category will be done by the 
Hall of Fame Committee and winners will be announced at the 2021 Indoor Championship.  Only one 
person can be inducted in each of these categories in any given year. Second Honors are not limited to 
one person, but will also be voted on by the Hall of Fame Committee by virtue of a Yes or No vote.  The 
Chairman of the committee does not vote unless there is a tie.   
 
Please consider getting a resume in for archers who have demonstrated exceptional dedication to 
administrative efforts or have been top competitor/champions over their archery career. 
 
I hope this finds you all safe, healthy and enjoying our great sport! 
 
Yours in archery- 
 
 
Mark Irlbacher 
NYFAB HOF Chmn. 
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